
 If you are planning to stay in home education for next school year we are
thrilled you have made that decision! Keep in mind that you will need to
add your own courses with your preferred start date. The fiscal start of our

school year is July 1 and you’ll notice that everyone’s grade level gets
bumped by one on that date.

If you decide to return to a brick-and-mortar school let us know! Your
school counselor can help with that transition, it’s much easier than you

think!

Quite simply put perseverance means if you
fall down 7 times you stand up 8! Basically it’s
the ability to keep going, keep trying, and not
giving up. We CAN do hard things and
usually it starts with the messages we tell
ourselves. 
Join us to learn more at our monthly lesson,
see below for details!

Mrs. Pinkman serves Alachua - Hardee + Hillsborough
Mrs. Minger serves Hendry - Orange - Hillsborough 

Mrs. Rohr serves Osceola - Washington
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COUNSELOR'S CORNER

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

This Month's Character
Theme: Perseverance

Please visit our website for more information. Click here. 

Wednesday, April 24th at 2pm EST
The link to join will be on your classroom announcements page. We hope to see you then! 

Join Us for Our Live Lesson

Planning for Next Year?

https://sites.google.com/flvs.net/flvs-flex-school-counselors/home

